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G20 Labour and Employment Ministers’ Meeting, 6-7 September 2018,

held in Mendoza, Argentina.

A new approach to lifelong learning is needed for the future of work,

says Director-General of the International Labour Organization, Guy

Ryder, in a speech to Education and Employment Ministers at a G20

ministers’ meeting in Argentina. To read the full statement, click on the

link provided below.
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